
 

 

   
   

 

     

 

  
 

 
   

    
  

  
  

   

  

 

 

 

 

OFFICE of the 

INSURANCE 
COMMISSIONER 
WASHINGTON STATE 

R 2022-03 Accessing and Receiving 
Health Care Services and Benefits 

Solicitation for Comments 

Comments due to OIC at rulescoordinator@oic.wa.gov by July 8, 2022 

The Office of the Insurance Commissioner is soliciting comments in order to help 
determine whether rulemaking may be needed for two bills enacted in 2022.  One bill, 
HB 1651 (Chapter 122, Laws of 2022), relates to billing for immediate post-partum 
contraception.  The other bill, E2SSB 5702 (Chapter 236, Laws of 2022), relates to 
coverage for donor breast milk. 

Submitted comments should indicate what type of clarifications, if any, that related 
rules could provide beyond what was included in the statutory language of these bills. 
To view that statutory language, see the following webpages: 

HB 1651 (Chapter 122, Laws of 2022) - https://lawfilesext.leg.wa.gov/biennium/2021-
22/Pdf/Bills/Session%20Laws/House/1651.SL.pdf?q=20220513175854 

E2SSB 5702 (Chapter 236, Laws of 2022) -
https://lawfilesext.leg.wa.gov/biennium/2021-
22/Pdf/Bills/Session%20Laws/Senate/5702-S2.SL.pdf?q=20220513180014 
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